
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rainwater, Frank <Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov>

Date: 9/20/2013 8:31:55 AM
Subject: Message

Frank,
 
                I tried to pick up, but I was in the garage, so it didn’t connect.
 
                Thanks for your message – I knew it was an extreme long-shot, but figured it was worth a try.  Thanks again – 
talk to you soon.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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